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Kingswood  -  3rd – 6th July 2022 – Year Six Residential Trip 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A place has been secured for your child to attend the school journey to Kingswood in July 2022.   
 
The cost of the trip is £253.00 per child, which includes accommodation, food and the coach 
hire.  As you have already paid a non-refundable deposit of £50.00, the balance to be paid is 
£203.00.  This amount can be paid in instalments, on 30th November 2021, 28th February 2022 
and Friday 29th April 2022, via Wisepay. However, you are free to pay the balance in full 
immediately. 
 
Please complete the attached OV7a Form and return to the school office by Friday 1st October 
2021. 
 
If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Thomas. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr C Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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